
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO 

MYRTLE TRACE BOD 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 19, 2024 

 

The MT Greeters met with three new residents in May: 

1. Rita Budner, 224 Wedgewood Lane, visited May 1. 

2. Donna and Bruce Dzinski, 121 Cedar Ridge Lane, visited May 24. (Her 

father Robert Hargabus will be moving in in a few weeks) 

3. Kathleen (Kathy) and David Walters, 105 Cedar Ridge Lane, visited 

May 25. 

 

MEETING WITH MARK FRYER, 103 CEDAR RIDGE LANE 

Mark asked me as Communications Committee Chair, to meet with him to go over 

his concerns having to do with improving communications between our residents 

and the BOD. 

We met on 5/20/24 in the MTHOA Clubhouse and from that discussion I 

submitted a copy of the Minutes from that meeting to both Mark for his review to 

confirm accuracy and to the BOD for their information.   Mark will follow up with 

the BOD for any further possible meetings.  

 

NEWS AND VIEWS 

Deadline for items for the July 2024 News and Views: 

 

Saturday, 6/22/2024 

 

Delivery of the July 2024 News and Views: 

 

Sunday, 6/30/2024 

 

  

 

Respectfully submitted,   



 

Mary Johnsen-Schaeffer, Communications Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


